
 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

On March 15, 2018, between the hours of 7 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., an Elizabethtown Gas 

qualified contractor, Skoda Contracting, will be working on Buttonwood Street, Clinton Street, 

Delaware Avenue, Delevan Street, Jefferson Street and York Street. The work is estimated to 

be completed by May 15, 2018.  

During this time, you may experience traffic impacts due to construction and the presence of 
heavy equipment. A temporary parking ban will occur between the above dates. For information 
regarding parking restrictions in your area of Buttonwood Street, Clinton Street, Delaware 
Avenue, Delevan Street, Jefferson Street and York Street, please refer to the no parking signs 
located on orange cones with specific parking restriction dates. Vehicles parked on Buttonwood 
Street, Clinton Street, Delaware Avenue, Delevan Street, Jefferson Street and York Street  on 
the specific dates posted on the orange cones must be moved by 6:30 a.m. or may be subject to 
tow. Restoration of roadways within the project area is scheduled to begin in the spring of 2018. 

We’re making meaningful investments in modernizing and improving our gas infrastructure to 
ensure every customer’s energy needs are met safely and reliably now and well into the future. 
We realize that construction activities are rarely a welcome sight, but we appreciate your patience 
and understanding as we work to bring these important improvements to the natural gas delivery 
system in your neighborhood.  

For more information, please visit elizabethtowngas.com/neighborhood. If you have additional 
questions, please call our project hotline at 866.767.5558 or email us at 
etgprojects@southernco.com. All inquiries will be returned within one business day. 

Sincerely,  

Elizabethtown Gas 
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